
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

City Recovering 

Abandoned Shopping Carts 

 

More Than 600 Collected in September! 
 

Data From Pilot Project Will  
Inform Long-term Solution 

  
October 5, 2021 – In recent months, complaints about abandoned shopping carts have 
been the number one complaint reported on the City "Report and Request" webpage. 
The Office of Community Engagement heard your concerns and took action to address 
the widespread issue affecting our community, and communities across the country.  
 
A contractor has been hired to collect shopping carts -- both those reported and those 
found patrolling -- and take them back to the retailers. Since the start of the program on 
September 1, more than 600 shopping carts were returned.  
 
This pilot program is just the first step to immediately address the issue and gather 
data, then make a plan to solve the shopping cart problem. The contractor is tracking 
where the carts are found, what stores they are coming from, and the number of carts 
that are being collected on a weekly basis. This use of technology and data will help the 
Community Engagement Department to create a solution going forward.  
 
Please note: As part of the project, shopping carts that are being used as shelter or 
contain the personal belongings of unsheltered individuals are not being collected.  
 
Constituents may report abandoned carts on our user-friendly reporting system: 
santafenm.gov/report_a_problem  

  
 

   

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014T3xzNn-WDtvz2JuObvP22bxyqZedNkmaCqiGqZ4GmauJe46vFXftS0wZkaDm7Ff_5zjKuYpYrDK019kiO9idqb6ZmCaU2BBIELnCBWSHQJJfaKwQYHyCqmP9oM3yXZAyE0Qxbl-MyTR34vaOv8_FS_H6Q-YXd4ikFndkn3Cm33u9d3mx6yk_wu7PaD7awgS9kn0kZYwaTk5QBw5fTTz3TMYyQpmcn1LTbGZHRM8llaAfbGbrt3YUUZBSJ3jaBo5zDw4IdoKwmU_p0kuUOyQ7rLu6xu43KRN4OSvHRQwQGMJDgT4sm-eUhqUJze_sR0dcMW323XnJY0kPP_mnbhFMov4egywe1bkVhxi6tf57pjCvuM5I04h2irmOffuF9jFAC_6xbObUqnOdcyWPzmZ04KrYiZPe5VctmbFbuF5YdSDxW8c7BYYQ2-T7jCFoJp_bJZmKSjQGtOyZQL61FU4nYa2a7hiyUaERMp--k4BQgm4yITkZH1Vsc7MjrcifmPjHy0rEWO3i7FvARBp1Rfok6MvS_BTjdYArkQVpISQa3zYcBBSNvzn5v2v7Y0Js-jTXuevSuZQl5jgnzCK9NA1cSCTkXcXT8L-YvxY1t15os3198XU94KW4k_zuiwN7237SoHw3uyG3iC-HaBK9O1A8Gmlelb4lD_Q9gfxVjlVPuENPFuZZxvAfCFtHw91FW_imDbFy-Oj5FjUy1GHcDdEjw==&c=Y4thgT3tczCo9RqrGpsWAmBzceUDW9Kc3f2FbFBMJN5KObm2-hKjmg==&ch=A58InIzj2ZmEx-Y20Tit4wD74X5Yw8aJpUs19YowaVfujEOwzpkYXw==

